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SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Imaan S Millie A Athena H George HC Michael L Michael W Sienna S Seb G Ada J

There’s been lots happening across our wonderful school this week, and much of our 
learning is shared online for you to enjoy. If you haven’t already, please follow our 
school Twitter page and class pages, where staff provide updates on the daily activities 

at Wimboldsley.  I am especially proud of our Year 4 pupils, who have shown exceptional 
dedication during this week's multiplication check. The last few weeks of the academic 
year are always busy and this year is no exception. Our children and staff are persevering 
fantastically, focusing on key knowledge across the curriculum while also planning and 
preparing for our upcoming summer events. The weeks ahead will be fast-paced, but I am confident 
they will be enjoyable and memorable for everyone involved.

YEAR 2 
ASSEMBLY
Year 2 presented a 
wonderful learning 
assembly to their 
families today. They 
were all so confident 
and everyone was very 
impressed with how 
much they'd learnt.

Our Year 5s had a wonderful time yesterday 
when they took part in playleader training, 
led by Joey Fontana from Vara Sports. 
The children were taught lots of games, 
techniques and strategies to enable them 
to lead play sessions with our younger 
children. They are all very eager to get 
started with their new roles!

Playleader Training




